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RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 

301 Iven Avenue 
Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297 

(610) 688-0503 ¤ Fax (610) 688-1238 
             

William A. Colarulo 
Police Superintendent 

 
 

TO: A Staff Traffic Committee Meeting was held on November 19, 2014 and was attended by 
Commissioner James C. Higgins, Stephen F. Norcini, Public Works, Lieutenant Andrew J. Block; 
Officer Ray Matus, Officer Mark Stiansen, Highway Patrol, Joseph Maguire and Doug Felske,  
Radnor Fire Company, Mary Ann Donnelly, Administrative Assistant and Kim Clarke, Radnor  
resident. 

 
RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2014, 10:00AM. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
1. Susan Walsh requests a pedestrian study to be considered at the intersection of West Avenue and North 

Wayne Avenue. 
 

Staff Traffic Committee recommends the Director of Public Works, Steve Norcini and Amy Kamiski, Traffic 
Engineer, conduct a site survey for consideration of pedestrian signalization. 

 
2. Commissioner Booker requests the Traffic Safety Unit revisit King of Prussia Road at Glenmary Road for 

pedestrian crossing safety. 
 

Staff Traffic Committee recommends that an advanced actuated pedestrian warning signal be installed at 
this intersection. 

 
3. Commissioner Fisher requests a traffic calming study be performed at the intersection of Conestoga Road 

and Lowry’s Lane for unsafe traffic conditions. 
 

Staff Traffic Committee recommends that the Department of Public Works install pavement markings at 
this intersection as a form of traffic calming. 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 
 

1. The Radnor Police Department’s Highway Patrol and Traffic Safety Unit request a review of the 
intersection design at Conestoga Road and Newtown Road. 

 
Staff Traffic Committee recommends that the Penn Dot approved templates and delineators be installed 
at this intersection by the Department of Public Works. 

 
2. John Goldener of Radnor Chester Road requests traffic calming measures to be considered for the 200 

block of Radnor Chester Road. 
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Staff Traffic Committee recommends that the recommendations from Penn Dot (attached) be 
implemented by the Department of Public Works. 

 
3. Kim Clarke, 110 Pine Tree Road, requests some type of traffic calming be placed on Pine Tree Road due 

to speeding. 
 

Staff Traffic Committee recommends that two temporary speed humps be installed on Pine Tree Road by 
the Department of Public Works. Once the temporary humps are installed, Traffic Safety will be 
reevaluate the effectiveness of this form of traffic calming. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


